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From: Heather Dowell <

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 9:54 AM

To: Traffic Engineering; Knoblock, Steve; Loeffler, Rick; Duncan, Chris; Enmeier, Mark; Cabral, Victor

Subject: Support for KEEPING traffic delineators at El Camino/Esplanade

Dear City Council, 
 

My name is Heather Dowell and I am a current resident of the  I am writing today in support of 
KEEPING the existing traffic delineators at the intersection of El Camino and Esplanade.  Prior to the installation, there 
were multiple accidents every year at the top of our street.  Since the delineators were installed there have been 
ZERO accidents at this intersection. WIthout question, the data shows that the traffic delineators have greatly 
increased the safety of this intersection. 
 

In addition, should the delineators be removed and the alternative plan of creating traffic pockets be adopted and no 
parking zones created, I have great concern for the loss of parking for the restaurants at the top of our 
street.  Customers of Lucky Dog Gelato and the soon to open Buona Forchetta will lose vital parking places which will 
likely negatively affect their business.   
 

As I understand, keeping the existing delineators is ZERO cost to the city. 
I hope maintaining the safety of the intersection, keeping existing parking for the best interest of local business, and 
fiscal responsibility are all priorities of our city council members.  Please KEEP the traffic delineators at the El 
Camino/Esplanade intersection.  
 

Thank you, 
Heather and John Dowell -  

 




